

Welcome To Memorial School!

Kindergarten Registration

Mrs. Melissa Tait, Principal
Memorial School
201 Squaw Brook Road
North Haledon, NJ 07508
Phone: 973-427-8993
Fax: 973-423-1514
Email: HYPERLINK
"mailto:mtait@nhschools.net"

mtait@nhschools.net

Dear Parents/Guardians:

We are excited to announce the opening of Kindergarten registration for the 2022-2023 school year. Kindergarten is a special and important year for students and their parents. We are excited to meet your child and welcome him/her to school. *Children must be five years old by October 1*, 2022 to be eligible for Kindergarten in September of 2022. The registration process is as follows:

Step 1: Complete Pre-Registration. The initial step of the process requires parents/guardians to go online to our school website and Pre-Register. Please go to **www.nhschools.net**, and go to the Kindergarten Pre-Registration Link under Quick Links on the left hand side. Click the link, and it will take you to the appropriate place with the steps outlined.

- Step 2: Print and complete the appropriate Residency Verification Forms.
- Step 3: Print and complete the required Medical Document.
- Step 4: Print and complete the required components of the Registration Checklist.

Step 5: Once you have everything completed on the checklist, **make an appointment** with the Main Office secretary at Memorial School. Bring completed forms, child's photo, residency documents, medical documents, and coordinating proof of residency with you for your appointment. Due to COVID 19 safety measures, appointments will take place as follows. Contact the main office to schedule your appointment. At the time of your appointment, arrive at the front entrance of Memorial School with your required documents in a folder. Mrs. Hood, Memorial School secretary, will greet you and take your folder to make a copy of all documents. Your folder with all originals will then be returned to you. The secretary and/or school nurse will then reach you via telephone if any further information is needed.

If you need any assistance, please contact the Main Office at Memorial School at 973-427-8993. We look forward to welcoming your child and family to the North Haledon School community!

Sincerely,

Melissa Tait Principal